DE SOTO AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

446-Exhibit

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT CONCERNING USE OF STUDENT LOCKERS

School lockers are not owned or rented by the student. The locker belongs to the De Soto Area School District and is subject to search in accordance with Board of Education policy.

Any damage to the locker will be charged to the student. Students should not scratch or mar the finish; tape or glue should not be used. Magnets are a good way to post schedules, etc., inside the door. 

Any material posted in the locker is expected to be in good taste. Lockers are expected to be cleaned of unnecessary material at least once each quarter.

The District retains the right to inspect student lockers as determined necessary and appropriate without notice, without student consent, and without a search warrant. 

Lockers are to be kept locked at all times.

APPROVED:
  March 10, 2008
___________________________
